
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Material Fact 

Brasilia, May 16th, 2024 
 

 

BRB – Banco de Brasília S.A. ( "BRB" or "Company" - B3: BSLI3 and 

BSLI4), in compliance with Resolution No 44 of August 23rd, 2021, of the 

Securities and Exchange Commission of Brazil ("CVM"), informs that, in recent 

days, it has observed an atypical movement in the negotiations of this 

Company's securities. 

There was an increase in the number of trades and the number of BRB 

shares traded on B3 S.A. - Brasil, Bolsa, Balcão. This fluctuation is attributed to 

the publication of the Material Fact and the Notice to Shareholders about the 

Bank's capital increase, which took place on May 14th, 2024. 

In due course, it should be emphasized that the capital increase purpose 

is to raise BRB to new historical milestones and consolidate its prominence on 

the national scene, expanding the brand to new audiences and market niches, 

strengthening its mission to be a sound, profitable, modern, efficient, 

protagonist in sustainable, economic, social and human development public 

bank. 

The Bank reinforces its commitment to transparency, keeping the market 

promptly informed of its actions. 
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